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Sabetha Hospital taking precautions due to COVID-19
(MSC News)--Sabetha Community Hospital, Sabetha Family Practice, and

Nemaha County Home Health & Hospice are taking precautions during the
COVID-19 pandemic.

The Hospital has announced they are limiting entrances to the facility. If you
need to come to SCH, you are asked to report to the ER or front entrance to be
screened before entering the facility.

The Hospital is also asking that you refrain from visiting family and friends in the
hospital at this time.

If you have a cough and fever and are concerned about COVID-19, they ask that
you call the Nurses Station 284-1529 prior to entering the facility.
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